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Thank you to everyone who has signed up to provide a gi� to a Small 

Steps’ student.  Please remember to have your gi� wrapped, labeled 

with the child’s first name and last ini�al and brought 

to the school by December 3rd.   

Christmas Program 

We are very excited to have our Christmas Program 
this year!  Please join us on December 9th at 6:00 
p.m. The children in rooms T1, T3, T5, P2, P7, P4 & 
P6 will be sharing the story of Jesus’ birth.   

Gross Motor  

Gross motor skills are the skills that 
involve your whole body; your core, 

back, arms and legs.  When your 
child uses their gross motor skills, 

they’re working on balance, 
coordination, hand-eye coordination, 

and strengthening the neural 
pathways in their brain. With 

appropriately developed gross motor 
skills, children are able to build their 

fine motor skills which are needed 
for writing, threading, cutting, 
buttoning, etc.  Look at these 

pictures of your children 
strengthening their gross motor 

skills! 

Phone: 281-469-2913 

Website: 

www.stlhouston.org 

Kim@stlhouston.org 

The Star!  Movie and Pajama Day 

On December 16th your children are 
invited to wear their pajamas to 
school!  Children in T1, T3, T5, P2, P7, 
P4 & P6 will enjoy a treat while we 
watch “The Star,”  a children’s movie 
about the birth of Jesus told from 
the animals’ perspective.   

   St. Timothy  

Lutheran Church 

Advent Worship Times  

December 1st, 8th, and 15th  

11:30 a.m. Tradi�onal Worship 

5:30 Meal served in Life Center 

6:15 Family Worship  

7:00 Blended Worship 

Christmas Eve Worship Times  

10:00 a.m. Tradi�onal Worship 

3:00 and 5:00 p.m. Contemporary 

Worship 

Christmas Morning Worship 

8:00 a.m. Tradi�onal Worship 

10:45 a.m. Contemporary Worship 

 

Visit stlhouston.org for more informa�on. 



Classroom Spotlight: T1 

We are having a wonderful 
school year in T1! Our class 
enjoys discussing the weather 
everyday, we all take a vote on 
what our weather looks and 
feels like outside and 
occasionally love to all agree 
that it’s “snowing” outside for 
fun. We always look forward to 
our letter of the week and open 
our new can of alphabet soup 
each Monday Another favorite 
is saying goodbye to our 
classroom pet friend Max with a 
friendly high five. I am so 
excited to see how we progress 
for the remainder of the school 
year! 

 

 

 

Meet Max! 

Upcoming Dates to Remember 
 

Dec. 9th Christmas Program 6:00 

Dec. 15th  Class Christmas Parties and Book Exchange 

Dec. 16th Christmas Movie and Pajama Day 

Dec. 19th Parents’ Day Out hosted by St. Timothy 

Dec. 20-30—No Class for students follow Cy-Fair schedule 

Dec. 23, 24, 27—Christmas—Closed 

Dec. 31—New Year’s Eve—Closed 

Jan. 3—No School—New Year’s Day Holiday 

Jan. 14-17 No Class for students who follow the Cy-Fair Schedule 

Jan. 18th World Snowman Day 

 

Please remember to send a jacket with your child each day as the 

weather can change quickly.  You can help us by making sure your 

child’s jacket and all other belongings are labeled with their name.   


